
September Board Report 2015

CC and Football are competing every week, junior high through varsity.  our new football 
uniforms finally came in, and the guys are really excited about them.  Now we have our boys 
and girls varsity CC teams in new uniforms (track and CC share), football in new uniforms, boys 
BB will have both sets new (last year home set for half season new) with the booster club 
paying half of one set, and girls BB are replacing both sets through fundraising moneys.  
Through the booster club help, we have been able to purchase an end zone camera, which the 
booster club paid half.  I foresee not just using the end zone camera for just football.  I think we 
will be setting it up to film throwers in track, because it can raise 30’ in the air so we can get a 
bird’s  eye view of their technique to teach.  Also, setting it up at one end of straightaways to film 
running form, hurdle technique, long and triple jump, pole vault, etc, etc, etc.  This should be a 
very versatile tool for the program.  The booster club is also buying a new shade tent for CC/ 
track meets.  They are also buying the girls some new weightroom equipment.  


